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Larry's Lines: 
 
 
*Christmas has come and gone, but I trust the spirit of it will continue every day.  The love that 
God gave us through Christ should be the guiding force of our lives as we minister to others in His 
name.  
 
*Speaking of ministering, I trust that you are still pondering what you can do for those who         
experienced tornado damage.  I understand if you are overwhelmed by the need and just do not 
know for sure what to do. You can always be used.  Here are some ways.  
 
 
• Pray for our neighbors and the many responders who are working tirelessly in response to this 

disaster. 
• Give. The greatest need is for money. It is the most efficient and flexible donation we can 

make, that reduces waste and hassle, as communities and partners can use the money when 
they need it for exactly what they need, leveraging connections to make dollars stretch farther. 
This recovery will also involve significant rebuild needs, and money is  useful now and  
throughout the whole of recovery.  

• You can give to local relief by contributing to the Logan County Ministerial Association.  There 
is an account as First Southern National Bank or you can give a check to the church and we 
will send what is given to the Ministerial Association.  

• If you would like to give to aid Christian Churches in the West Area that have been affected 
you can also give through the church, designating it as Tornado Relief.  We will forward to the 
West Area office.  

 
*And lastly, I want to thank you for the Christmas gift you gave me.  I appreciate it very much. 
 
In Christ, 
 
Larry  
 



Serving in January 2022 

Elders:      Johnnie Mantlo, Judy Suiter 

Deacons:  Buddy & Frankie Smith 

 

Lucy’s Coat Closet 

Will open 

Wednesday, January 12th 

11am-1pm 

Donations of 

Coats, hats, gloves, blankets 

Will be appreciated.   

BOARD MEETING 

SUNDAY, January 16th 

After services 

Happy  

New 

Year  

First Christian Church 

201 West 7th Street 

Russellville, KY  42276 

Phone:  270-726-2586 

Pastor:    Larry Baker 

Email:  baker709@bellsouth.net 

 Secretary:  Sharon Fuller 

fccsharon.fuller@gmail.com 

Moderator:  Ray Clark 

Moderator-Elect:  Tom Kemp 

 Treasurer: Vickie Kemp 

Secretary:  Gayle Goley 

Accompanist:    Shannon Gorrell 

Sunday School:  TBD 

Worship Service: 10:45 am 

Prayer Concerns:       

Danny Anderson Jean Gragg Ken Mercer Lauren Riley Stafford 

Lori McClure Rita Stuart Donna Greer Mallory Rogers Knight 

Patricia Y. Bailey Betty Johnson Roberta Northern Mildred & Marshall 

Micky Hicks Frankie Hicks Gary Arnold Janice Shifflet 

Cheryl Rogers Lucille Lyne Tom Kemp Mary Noe (Tiz) Koester 

Donna Bryan Ruth  Ann Street  Dann Masden   

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

SUNDAY, January 9th 

After services 


